
 
 
 

 

17th October 2024 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Re:  Year 11 Geography - Hunstanton – Wednesday 6th November 
 

Students studying Geography have studied the topic of ‘Coastal landscapes’ as part of their GCSE course.  With this 
in mind we will be arranging a fieldwork visit to take students to Hunstanton. This is an ideal opportunity to 
experience first-hand these topics at this location. 

 

Students going on this visit will undertake the collection of information that will allow them to practise the skills of 
physical geography fieldwork. This valuable experience will enable students to answer questions from the Paper 3 
geography examination; therefore, it is essential for all students to attend. Fieldwork is a compulsory part of the 
course. 

 

We will depart the school at 7.30am and will have an estimated return time of 5.00pm, where students will need to 
be collected from school. Students must wear full school uniform and bring with them a packed lunch a drink. They 
may also bring a small amount of spending money. Any valuables students bring will remain their own responsibility. 
The cost of this trip is £23.00 per student. As we are now a cash free site, please login to MCAS to make this 
payment by 4th November 2024, this also validates your consent for your child to attend this trip. If you are in receipt 
of FSM/PP and need some help funding this trip, please contact Scrawford@tbcs.nor.olicatschools.org or the school 
office on 01604 493211 to discuss how we can help. 
 

By making payment you are agreeing to the following terms and conditions associated with this trip: 
 

You grant permission: 
·         To attend this trip 
·         To receive medical treatment in an emergency situation if you cannot be contacted 
 

You confirm that: 
·         Your child’s medical details held by the school are up to date, and that you will inform us of any changes to 
these details between now and the trip date 
·         You understand that if your child’s behaviour in school gives cause for concern then they maybe withdrawn 
from the trip and that any payments to date will not be refunded. 
·         Pupils are expected to obey the school’s Behaviour Policy at all times whilst representing the school on 
external visits. 

 

Should you have any queries or wish to discuss this further please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

K.Polley                
 

Mr K Polley          
Subject Leader for Geography 

Kpolley@tbcs.nor.olicatschools.org  
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